     June 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians

Here is some supplementary information regarding our trip to Greenslate Farm on Tuesday 18th July.
· All children must wear OLD CLOTHING as they may get dirty. Both girls and boys should wear long trousers.  Jogging bottoms or leggings will be acceptable.  These trousers will protect the children’s legs against any nettles or scratches from branches or brambles whilst we are performing our activities.
· Children should wear warm clothing if the weather is cold.

· All children MUST bring a waterproof jacket, preferably with a hood, even if the weather looks dry on the morning of the trip.

· Even if the weather is fine, the woodland area maybe muddy from previous rainfall, so children are advised to wear stout sensible footwear, wellingtons or old boots.

· Please ensure that a waterproof dressing covers any cuts or grazes that your child may have as all children will be pond dipping and the children who wish to do so will be feeding the farm animals.
· If the weather forecast is sunny, please make sure your child has sun cream applied before they come to school. Children may also wear an OLD sun hat.

· Children with hay fever should take their anti-histamine medicine before they come to school.
· Parents of children with asthma should ensure that the school holds a within date inhaler for their child as these will be taken on the trip.

· If you have not ordered a school packed lunch (on the permission and payment letter), please ensure that your child brings their own packed lunch in a named carrier bag so that it can be discarded afterwards. They should not bring their usual packed lunch bag.

· All children may bring an additional water bottle so they can maintain their fluids if the day is particularly hot.

Please note a copy of this letter will be added to the Y1 page of the school website for your reference.
If you have not yet returned your contribution of £13.00 and your signed consent and medical forms, please do so as soon as possible.

If you are having financial difficulties, please speak to Mrs Hymers in confidence.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Duffy and Mrs Taylor

